Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Union of Concerned Scientists [action@ucsusa.org] on behalf of Donald Ino [dnjino7
@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 11:45 PM —— —

To: Energy - Docket Optical System California Energy Commission

Subject: Comment on the 33% RPS, Docket # 11-RPS-01 DOCKETED
11-RPS-01

Aug 16, 2012 TN # 66916

AUG 16 2012

California Energy Commission
CA

Dear Energy Commission,

Thank you for your leadership in keeping California at the forefront of clean energy policy.
I am writing to urge you to establish a strong and transparent renewable energy program for
the state's publicly owned utilities (POUs).

According to a new report by the Union of Concerned Scientists, some utilities are well on
their way towards reaching the 2020 goals, while others have a lot to do to catch up. The
California Energy Commission can help keep utilities on track by holding them accountable to
make progress between compliance periods, and take actions to reduce perceived hurdles to
reaching 33 percent renewables by 2020.

Specifically, the commission should specify how the utilities will make "reasonable progress"”
in their efforts to gradually increase their use of renewable energy between now and 2020,
rather than being allowed to wait and then attempt to buy all their renewable power at the
last minute. They can submit this kind of information in the annual reports that state law
requires the utilities to file with the commission.

Thanks again for your leadership. Regarding Docket Number 11-RPS-01, please do all you can to
ensure there is strong oversight in how California's POUs comply with the state's vitally
important renewable energy standard.

Sincerely,
Mr. Donald Ino

551 36th Ave
San Francisco, CA 94121-2607



Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Union of Concerned Scientists [action@ucsusa.org] on behalf of Tom Scovill
[scovill@gotsky.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 11:44 PM

To: Energy - Docket Optical System

Subject: Comment on the 33% RPS, Docket # 11-RPS-01

Aug 16, 2012

California Energy Commission
CA

Dear Energy Commission,

Thank you for your leadership in keeping California at the forefront of clean energy policy.
I am writing to urge you to establish a strong and transparent renewable energy program for
the state's publicly owned utilities (POUs).

According to a new report by the Union of Concerned Scientists, some utilities are well on
their way towards reaching the 2020 goals, while others have a lot to do to catch up. The
California Energy Commission can help keep utilities on track by holding them accountable to
make progress between compliance periods, and take actions to reduce perceived hurdles to
reaching 33 percent renewables by 2020.

Specifically, the commission should specify how the utilities will make "reasonable progress”
in their efforts to gradually increase their use of renewable energy between now and 2020,
rather than being allowed to wait and then attempt to buy all their renewable power at the
last minute. They can submit this kind of information in the annual reports that state law
requires the utilities to file with the commission.

Thanks again for your leadership. Regarding Docket Number 11-RPS-01, please do all you can to
ensure there is strong oversight in how California's POUs comply with the state's vitally
important renewable energy standard.

Sincerely,
Dr. Tom Scovill

5808 Deer Creek Rd
Mount Shasta, CA 96067-9116



Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Union of Concerned Scientists [action@ucsusa.org] on behalf of Don Smith
[mr_don_e@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 10:35 PM

To: Energy - Docket Optical System

Subject: Comment on the 33% RPS, Docket # 11-RPS-01

Aug 16, 2012

California Energy Commission
CA

Dear Energy Commission,

Thank you for your leadership in keeping California at the forefront of clean energy policy.
I am writing to urge you to establish a strong and transparent renewable energy program for
the state's publicly owned utilities (POUs).

According to a new report by the Union of Concerned Scientists, some utilities are well on
their way towards reaching the 2020 goals, while others have a lot to do to catch up. The
California Energy Commission can help keep utilities on track by holding them accountable to
make progress between compliance periods, and take actions to reduce perceived hurdles to
reaching 33 percent renewables by 2020.

Specifically, the commission should specify how the utilities will make "reasonable progress”
in their efforts to gradually increase their use of renewable energy between now and 2020,
rather than being allowed to wait and then attempt to buy all their renewable power at the
last minute. They can submit this kind of information in the annual reports that state law
requires the utilities to file with the commission.

Thanks again for your leadership. Regarding Docket Number 11-RPS-01, please do all you can to
ensure there is strong oversight in how California's POUs comply with the state's vitally
important renewable energy standard.

Sincerely,
Mr. Don Smith

66188 Avenida Ladera
Desert Hot Springs, CA 92240-1730



Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Union of Concerned Scientists [action@ucsusa.org] on behalf of Frances Andrews
[francescala77@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 10:34 PM

To: Energy - Docket Optical System

Subject: Comment on the 33% RPS, Docket # 11-RPS-01

Aug 16, 2012

California Energy Commission
CA

Dear Energy Commission,

Thank you for your leadership in keeping California at the forefront of clean energy policy.
I am writing to urge you to establish a strong and transparent renewable energy program for
the state's publicly owned utilities (POUs).

According to a new report by the Union of Concerned Scientists, some utilities are well on
their way towards reaching the 2020 goals, while others have a lot to do to catch up. The
California Energy Commission can help keep utilities on track by holding them accountable to
make progress between compliance periods, and take actions to reduce perceived hurdles to
reaching 33 percent renewables by 2020.

Specifically, the commission should specify how the utilities will make "reasonable progress”
in their efforts to gradually increase their use of renewable energy between now and 2020,
rather than being allowed to wait and then attempt to buy all their renewable power at the
last minute. They can submit this kind of information in the annual reports that state law
requires the utilities to file with the commission.

Thanks again for your leadership. Regarding Docket Number 11-RPS-01, please do all you can to
ensure there is strong oversight in how California's POUs comply with the state's vitally
important renewable energy standard.

Sincerely,
Ms. Frances Andrews

2459 Bucklebury Rd
Davis, CA 95616-3089



Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Union of Concerned Scientists [action@ucsusa.org] on behalf of David Lilly [dragon004
@verizon.net]

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 9:08 PM

To: Energy - Docket Optical System

Subject: Comment on the 33% RPS, Docket # 11-RPS-01

Aug 15, 2012

California Energy Commission
CA

Dear Energy Commission,

Thank you for your leadership in keeping California at the forefront of clean energy policy.
I am writing to urge you to establish a strong and transparent renewable energy program for
the state's publicly owned utilities (POUs).

According to a new report by the Union of Concerned Scientists, some utilities are well on
their way towards reaching the 2020 goals, while others have a lot to do to catch up. The
California Energy Commission can help keep utilities on track by holding them accountable to
make progress between compliance periods, and take actions to reduce perceived hurdles to
reaching 33 percent renewables by 2020.

Specifically, the commission should specify how the utilities will make "reasonable progress”
in their efforts to gradually increase their use of renewable energy between now and 2020,
rather than being allowed to wait and then attempt to buy all their renewable power at the
last minute. They can submit this kind of information in the annual reports that state law
requires the utilities to file with the commission.

Thanks again for your leadership. Regarding Docket Number 11-RPS-01, please do all you can to
ensure there is strong oversight in how California's POUs comply with the state's vitally
important renewable energy standard.

Sincerely,
Mr. David Lilly

801 W Covina Blvd Spc 40
San Dimas, CA 91773-2456



Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Union of Concerned Scientists [action@ucsusa.org] on behalf of Kathy Popoff
[kathy popoff@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 9:08 PM

To: Energy - Docket Optical System

Subject: Comment on the 33% RPS, Docket # 11-RPS-01

Aug 15, 2012

California Energy Commission
CA

Dear Energy Commission,

Thank you for your leadership in keeping California at the forefront of clean energy policy.
I am writing to urge you to establish a strong and transparent renewable energy program for
the state's publicly owned utilities (POUs).

According to a new report by the Union of Concerned Scientists, some utilities are well on
their way towards reaching the 2020 goals, while others have a lot to do to catch up. The
California Energy Commission can help keep utilities on track by holding them accountable to
make progress between compliance periods, and take actions to reduce perceived hurdles to
reaching 33 percent renewables by 2020.

Specifically, the commission should specify how the utilities will make "reasonable progress”
in their efforts to gradually increase their use of renewable energy between now and 2020,
rather than being allowed to wait and then attempt to buy all their renewable power at the
last minute. They can submit this kind of information in the annual reports that state law
requires the utilities to file with the commission.

Thanks again for your leadership. Regarding Docket Number 11-RPS-01, please do all you can to
ensure there is strong oversight in how California's POUs comply with the state's vitally
important renewable energy standard.

Sincerely,
Ms. Kathy Popoff

1150 W Capitol Dr
San Pedro, CA 90732-5015



Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Union of Concerned Scientists [action@ucsusa.org] on behalf of Helena Liber [hklib2004
@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 9:08 PM

To: Energy - Docket Optical System

Subject: Comment on the 33% RPS, Docket # 11-RPS-01

Aug 15, 2012

California Energy Commission
CA

Dear Energy Commission,

Thank you for your leadership in keeping California at the forefront of clean energy policy.
I am writing to urge you to establish a strong and transparent renewable energy program for
the state's publicly owned utilities (POUs).

According to a new report by the Union of Concerned Scientists, some utilities are well on
their way towards reaching the 2020 goals, while others have a lot to do to catch up. The
California Energy Commission can help keep utilities on track by holding them accountable to
make progress between compliance periods, and take actions to reduce perceived hurdles to
reaching 33 percent renewables by 2020.

Specifically, the commission should specify how the utilities will make "reasonable progress”
in their efforts to gradually increase their use of renewable energy between now and 2020,
rather than being allowed to wait and then attempt to buy all their renewable power at the
last minute. They can submit this kind of information in the annual reports that state law
requires the utilities to file with the commission.

Thanks again for your leadership. Regarding Docket Number 11-RPS-01, please do all you can to
ensure there is strong oversight in how California's POUs comply with the state's vitally
important renewable energy standard.

Sincerely,
Ms. Helena Liber

1247 E 12th St
Oakland, CA 94606-4324



Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Union of Concerned Scientists [action@ucsusa.org] on behalf of John Harris [johnharri9
@att.net]

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 9:07 PM

To: Energy - Docket Optical System

Subject: Comment on the 33% RPS, Docket # 11-RPS-01

Aug 15, 2012

California Energy Commission
CA

Dear Energy Commission,

Thank you for your leadership in keeping California at the forefront of clean energy policy.
I am writing to urge you to establish a strong and transparent renewable energy program for
the state's publicly owned utilities (POUs).

According to a new report by the Union of Concerned Scientists, some utilities are well on
their way towards reaching the 2020 goals, while others have a lot to do to catch up. The
California Energy Commission can help keep utilities on track by holding them accountable to
make progress between compliance periods, and take actions to reduce perceived hurdles to
reaching 33 percent renewables by 2020.

Specifically, the commission should specify how the utilities will make "reasonable progress”
in their efforts to gradually increase their use of renewable energy between now and 2020,
rather than being allowed to wait and then attempt to buy all their renewable power at the
last minute. They can submit this kind of information in the annual reports that state law
requires the utilities to file with the commission.

Thanks again for your leadership. Regarding Docket Number 11-RPS-01, please do all you can to
ensure there is strong oversight in how California's POUs comply with the state's vitally
important renewable energy standard.

Sincerely,
Mr. John Harris

PO Box 5410
Pittsburg, CA 94565-0410



Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Union of Concerned Scientists [action@ucsusa.org] on behalf of Sheila Irwin
[shopsinla@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 9:07 PM

To: Energy - Docket Optical System

Subject: Comment on the 33% RPS, Docket # 11-RPS-01

Aug 15, 2012

California Energy Commission
CA

Dear Energy Commission,

Thank you for your leadership in keeping California at the forefront of clean energy policy.
I am writing to urge you to establish a strong and transparent renewable energy program for
the state's publicly owned utilities (POUs).

According to a new report by the Union of Concerned Scientists, some utilities are well on
their way towards reaching the 2020 goals, while others have a lot to do to catch up. The
California Energy Commission can help keep utilities on track by holding them accountable to
make progress between compliance periods, and take actions to reduce perceived hurdles to
reaching 33 percent renewables by 2020.

Specifically, the commission should specify how the utilities will make "reasonable progress”
in their efforts to gradually increase their use of renewable energy between now and 2020,
rather than being allowed to wait and then attempt to buy all their renewable power at the
last minute. They can submit this kind of information in the annual reports that state law
requires the utilities to file with the commission.

Thanks again for your leadership. Regarding Docket Number 11-RPS-01, please do all you can to
ensure there is strong oversight in how California's POUs comply with the state's vitally
important renewable energy standard.

Sincerely,
Ms. Sheila Irwin

6526 Pinion St
Oak Park, CA 91377-1213



